Toowoomba Philatelic Club

Report on a special meeting called to decide the future of the Club

TOOWOOMBA PHILATELIC GLUB,

A lpi!:ll.llhuﬂuﬂ the above club con-
vened for the purpose of deciding whether the
club should be carried on or not, was held at
the Downs Tea Reoms last Tuesday, the 17th,
inst. The members present were :—Messrs
Tanner, Booth, Provan, Robgrison, Sloman,
Bennett, and the Hon. Sec. It was decided
that the Club should remain in existence, bul
that meetings should be held quarterly, in
ﬂl:lnhm I"“ll]'l -ﬁ'F.“I and J“IF'I not mﬂﬂth‘?
as heretofore, with a view of giving members a
better opportunity of obtaining duplicates for
exchange purposes. The Secretary’s report
and Treasurer's statement showing a credit
l:lll-nl:tr.llljlld, were adopted. Officers for the
ensuing year were then elected, viz. : President,
Dr. McDonnell ; Vice-presidents, Messrs. H.
Stephens and Tanner; Commiltee, Messrs
Booth, Robertson, anl Sloman ; Auditor, D.
J. Plovan; Hon. Secretary and Treasurer,
Mr E. R. Thomas. It was decided to obtain

* Gibbon's new catalogue 1o be issued shortly ;
also Gibbons's Journal, Scott’s Catalogue, and
the Australian Phﬂueh.it.
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(Darling Downs Gazette, 23 Jan 1899)



